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I am a resident of Nightcliff.  I am writing to express my strong opposition to the Territory Coordinator bill. 
This legislation is a threat to democratic processes and oversight and is certainly a threat to the environment of
the NT. It is crucial that the NT continue to oversee economic development projects by an independent group
that will ensure that health, safety and environmental considerations are taken into account and not ignored for
the benefit of short-sighted economic development. Projects that sacrifice the community’s health, safety and
environment will not increase the value of the territory nor improve its citizens’ lives.

I urge you to reject this bill and the Territory Coordinator position.

Sincerely
Dr Sara Martin




